
September 9, 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is difficult to share information with the public from the last Governance Working 

Group when the agendas with staff reports, and minutes from the meetings, are not 

being posted on the city’s website. 

In the interest of transparency and public access, we are requesting your support for the 

following as an added item to SPPC in relation to the report from the Governance 

Working Group: 

That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to post to the City Website the agendas 

and reports of the Governance Working Group; it being noted that these would be 

included on the “Advisory and Other Committee Meetings” page.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Councillor Josh Morgan   Councillor Shawn Lewis 

Chair, Governance Working Group Vice-Chair, Governance Working Group 

 


